NCUA

Summer Newsletter

607-829-3560 • Fax: 607-829-3561 • www.chendelo.org • cdofcu@chendelo.org

NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS

The Chen-Del-O Federal Credit Union Supervisory Committee is conducting a

VERIFICATION OF ALL MEMBER ACCOUNTS

for the second quarter of 2020.

If a member determines there is a discrepancy in an account, please notify the Supervisory

Committee of the account discrepancy in writing no later than July 15th, 2020.

Mail information to:

Joseph R. Grieco Supervisory Committee Chairperson 35426 State Highway 28 Andes, New York 13731

CORONAVIRUS RESPONSE AT CHEN-DEL-O FCU

Our lobby is NOW open! Please take note that the office has returned to regular full-time hours. In an effort to protect our staff and members with social distancing, we are REQUIRING FACE MASK OR COVERINGS AND ONLY TWO MEMBERS IN THE LOBBY AT A TIME! We will be watching and ask that you stand outside or sit in your cars until someone has left the building and we will ask you to leave if you DO NOT have a face mask or covering. We still encourage our members to use any of our electronic services including Voice Repose Unit (VRU), Home Banking, our APP, email, EZCARDINFO (for credit card info) and be sure you know / have your PIN numbers for your credit & debit card so you are able to use an ATM in your area if need be. If you need financial help or if your job is cutting back – please contact us! We're here to help!!

Our summer loan special is as refreshing as a summer night's breeze.



Borrow up to \$10,000 unsecured: 9 mos. - 2.50% APR 12 mos. - 3.00% APR 18 mos.- 4.00% APR

Now through September 19, 2020 Some Restrictions May Apply New Money Only

FUNDS AVAILABILITY POLICY CHANGE EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2020

In accordance with Reg. CC, we are increasing the amount of funds available by deposited checks subject to a hold for a reasonable period to \$225.00.



Come to our FREE Shred Day!

Take advantage of Chen-Del-O's Shred It Day Saturday, July 18, 2020 9:00 am – 11:00 am located at the Franklin Town Sheds, Corner of State RTE 357 and County RTE 21 in Franklin

MASK OR FACE COVERING REQUIRED. THANK YOU

Summer is here!!

We are selling Enchanted Forest Tickets at a discounted rate of \$31.00. Please check their website for COVID guidelines before purchasing tickets or traveling there. We also offer VISA Travel Money Cards for your traveling convenience. They require a minimum of \$100.00 with a \$4.00 activation fee and a \$2.00 reload fee. They can be used just like a credit card. Chen-Del-O also offers VISA Gift Cards for that graduation gift or any other purpose. They cost \$4.00 and require a minimum of \$10.00 and a maximum of \$500.00.

Reminder 10 month employees: Summer is here and you will be responsible for your loan payments. Please take the time to complete the summer payment form so your payments can continue through the summer months and you don't fall behind.



**Congratulations to our scholarship award winners:

Scott Feik, Cooperstown, NY Makayla C. Cornelius, Deansboro, NY and Shelby Hunter, Tyrone PA

We wish the very best to all our high school graduates!!!

Holiday Closings:

PLEASE NOTE

All Saturdays followed by a Monday holiday we will be

CLOSED

Saturday, July 4, 2020 (Independence Day) Saturday, Sept. 5, 2020 & Monday, Sept. 7, 2020 (Labor Day)

Chen-Del-O Federal Credit Union 114 Main Street, PO Box 102

Franklin, New York 13775-0102

Phone:

(607) 829-3560 (607) 829-3561

Fax: Email: Website:

cdofcu@chendelo.org www.chendelo.org

Office Hours:

Mon.-Thurs. Friday

Saturday

8:00 A.M. - 4:30 P.M. 8:00 A.M. - 5:00 P.M.

8:30 A.M. - 11:30 A.M.

Board of Directors:

President Vice-President Secretary

Treasurer **Directors**

Joseph Walsh **Breck Tarbell Donald Hebbard Sue Giudice** Rosarie Avila Kathleen Ingalls Mark Luettger

Director Emeritus

Ralph Whitney (Deceased) Arlene Tarbell

David Stov Geraldine Simmons (Deceased)

Supervisory Committee

Joseph Grieco, Chair 35426 State Hwy 28

Andes, NY 13731 Jeanne Kruser **George Hinkley** Stephen Zukaitis



